
Important Notice Regarding Class 

Registrations 

Dear Students, 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming blackout dates for class registrations. These 

dates are periods during which no class registrations, modifications, or cancellations will be 

processed. 

Blackout Dates: 

• August 1 - August 15: Fall Semester Registration 

• December 1 - December 15: Spring Semester Registration 

• April 1 - April 15: Summer Session Registration 

During these blackout periods, our registration system will undergo essential maintenance to 

ensure a smooth registration process for all students. We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Student Services 

Office. 

Thank you for your attention! 

Sincerely, 

The Registration Team 


